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TP-Link | VIGI Statement on National Defense Authorization Act 

 
Dear VIGI Customers, 

 

On August 13, 2018, the United States government passed the John S. McCain National Defense 

Authorization Act for the 2019 fiscal year, commonly known as NDAA 2019. This legislation is 

responsible for outlining the budget, expenditures, and policies of the United States Department of 

Defense. Among its provisions, Section 889 specifically prohibits the U.S. government from: 

1. Procuring certain technologies from certain Chinese companies and their subsidiaries; 

2. Contracting with companies that use these technologies in an essential and vulnerable system of 

their products or business operations. 

 

As a reliable video surveillance provider, we follow legal and socially responsible business practices. We 

continue creating stable, reliable, high-quality products and services for our customers and clients. 

 

We comply with NDAA regulations and guarantee our products meet stringent standards and project 

requirements.  

 

We, TP-LINK AUSTRALIA PTY LTD, hereby declare that the production and sales process of our 

products are in compliance with local laws and regulations worldwide. This declaration includes, without 

limitation, all of our products complying with Section 889 of the Fiscal Year 2019 National Defense 

Authorization Act (NDAA): 

1. The products do not use, contain, or comprise any Covered Telecommunications Equipment or 

Services as substantial or essential components of any system or as critical technology as part of 

any system defined by Section 889 of the NDAA. 

2. We do not use any Covered Telecommunications Equipment or Services as substantial or essential 

components of any system or critical technology as part of any system defined by Section 889 of 

the NDAA. 


